
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
April 5, 2014 
 

 
 
 Dear Chair, Mayors and Councillors; 

 
Please review the NPCA response to MPP Cindy Forester’s letter to Minister David 

Orazietti. We wrote the Minister and have copied MPP Forster, following the protocol she felt 

was appropriate in this matter. We have no record of a request to the NPCA Board or staff for a 
meeting to discuss the concerns expressed by her constituents.   

 

We have requested a meeting with MPP Forster as soon as we were aware of her 
questions to the Minister but we have not as yet received any response. 
 

We will be pleased to present our Strategic Plan to Municipal Councils through your 
appointed Board members as soon as it fits into your Council agenda.  

 

I hope the attached response to the Minister will be helpful in the short term. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
D.Bruce Timms, P.Eng. 

Chair, NPCA 
Regional Councillor, St.Catharines  
Regional Municipality of Niagara  

 
 


